
 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The highly anticipated annual AOC Capital Club 

Holiday Party was hosted by outgoing President 

Troy “Bucket” Orwan USAF (Ret.) and incoming 

President Colonel Donald “Don” Revell Colonel 

U.S. Marine (Ret.) at the Army Navy Country Club 

Arlington Virginia on 13 December 2019. This 

event was hosted amidst the majestic golf club 

and historic grounds conveniently located just a 

few minutes south of our Nation’s Capital.  With 

past dignitaries such as former Presidents 

Eisenhower and Kennedy, members of 

Congress and distinguished Military General 

Officers to include Omar Bradley, the Army Navy 

Country Club continues to serve as an excellent 

venue to show our appreciation for our CapClub 

members support throughout 2019. Our largest 

Holiday gathering yet, was attended by over one 

hundred members and their guests representing 

government, military, civilian and industry 

stakeholders from throughout the Washington 

DC National Capital region… (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Army Navy Country Club Arlington 
Virginia 

 

Incoming President Don Revell and 
Outgoing President Troy Orwan 

 

The AOC Capital Club 
Annual Holiday Party 

2019 

 

CapClub member Bill 
Strandberg congratulates 
LtCol Andrew “Auto” Glass 
USADF on receiving the EW 

Distinguished Excellence 
Award 2019 

 

President Don Revell and 
Vice President Laura 

Sunden enjoy a moment 
before remarks. 

 

 

 

AOC CapClub Board of 
Directors 

 

CapClub Board Member Joe 
Durso thanks members for 

their support. 



The AOC Capital Club Annual 
Holiday Party 

2019 
 

As outgoing President Troy Orwan delivered 

awards, incoming President Don Revell 

presented his vision for the future of the 

Association’s largest Chapter with over 1,000 

members. In part, Colonel Revell stressed the 

need for continued growth in STEM Outreach, 

Scholarship Offerings, Research & 

Development Grants, Professional Speaker 

Series, Multi-National Engagements, 

Sponsorship, “Sister” Chapter alliances and 

Capital Hill Engagement to name a few. The 

future is bright for the AOC Capital Club and we 

look forward to growing our board and delivering 

on our commitment to serve the ever-expanding 

interests of our valued members. On behalf of 

my entire CapClub Board of Directors please 

accept my sincere appreciation for your past 

support and our continued growth in 2020 and 

beyond!  Many thanks and as always “Semper 

Fidelis”!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crow spouses enjoy a 
moment of fellowship 

 

CapClub President Don 
Revell discusses future 
Chapter collaboration 

initiatives with Chesapeake 
Chapter President Dawn 

Noga  

 

Young Crows drop by from 
Virginia Tech and Georgia 

Tech  


